Colleagues interested in the work of Q10.
I had previously announced that Q10 would meet jointly with Q5 at the August interim meeting based on receiving assurance that significant contributions would be submitted.  I have just been informed that the contributions concerning the physical layer home network will not be available because of corporate reorganization within the company doing the work.  Without this effort, there will not be enough material to justify a meeting.  Thus this note is to inform you that the interim meeting of Q10 is cancelled.

Regards

James Dahl

Rapporteur Q10/9

